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3 June 2021 

 

 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Hinkley Point C (Nuclear Generating Station) Order 2013 (as amended) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 28 May 2021 on behalf of NNB Generation Company 
(HPC) Limited to formally request that the Secretary of State pause determination 
of the Non-Material Change application submitted to him on 28 July 2020. 
 
I can confirm that the Secretary of State is agreeable to this request. I would be 
grateful for an update by 2 July 2021 if you have not submitted the amendment 
to the application by that date. 
 
This decision to pause determination is without prejudice to the Secretary of 
State’s decision whether or not to grant changes sought to The Hinkley Point C 
(Nuclear Generating Station) Order 2013 (as amended) and nothing in this letter 
is to be taken to imply what that decision might be. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Denise Libretto 
 
Head of Planning 
Energy Infrastructure Planning 
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